
From: Owen Brugh <Owen.Brugh@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 12:20 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: City Club Oct 29 
 

Steve, 
 
Chairman Waguespack and Anne Emerson from the Committee did attend the luncheon on Oct. 
29. Thanks.  
 

Owen R. Brugh  
Director of Legislation and Policy 
City of Chicago Committee on Finance 
(312) 744-3022 

 
  
From: Owen Brugh <Owen.Brugh@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 12:56 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: City Club Oct 29 
  

Steve, 
  
This is to let the Board know that Chairman Waguespack and Finance Committee Chief of Staff 
Anne Emerson have been invited by the City Club of Chicago to attend their Oct. 29 luncheon. 
Chairman Waguespack will be speaking on the featured panel during the luncheon. 
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